
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of December 5, 2022 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
splash, strap, split, 

stretch, squid, squint, 
sprint, spring, because, 

when 
 

High Frequency Words: 
there, because, from, 

when 
 

Dear First Grade families,  
 
This week we will be wrapping up Unit 4 in reading and will have 
a spelling test on Friday the 9th. Our middle of the year tests 
for both reading and math will be this Thursday the 8th. We will 
also have art/music and health class this week! 
 
We have been practicing our holiday songs each afternoon at 
school for our program at the Tioga stage. The performance  
will be next Wednesday from 6-7pm. Please have students 
arrive by 5:45. Don’t forget to dress for the occasion. J  
 
I would love to throw a holiday party for the students on 
Thursday, the 15th. If you are willing to participate or donate 
supplies, that would be wonderful. I will send out an email with 
the details. 
 
 

Have a great week, 
     Ms. Martinez  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Menu- due on Fri Dec 16th 
 
Spelling- due on Fri Dec 9th  
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
* To  support families in  need this holiday 
season, we are accepting donations such as 
toiletries, clothing, etc. until December 
15th. 
 
* We would love to have treasure box 
donations such as dollar store items 
and/or gently used toys. 
 
*Please ensure your child has a water 
bottle and healthy snack each day.  
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 

• Thur Dec 8th- 
Middle of the Year Testing (Reading 
and Math) 

• Mon Dec 12th- 
80’s Dress up day 

• Wed Dec 14th- Holiday Program at 
Tioga 

• Fri Dec 16th- Movie and Pajama Day 
• Dec 19th to Jan 2nd- Winter Break 

 
 
 

 

	
 

	
	
	

                         

	

	


